## STAMBAUGH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



700 WASHINGTON AVE.

PHONE 906-265-6141 FAX 906-265-2493

July 1, 2019

Dear Stambaugh Elementary Families,

Stambaugh Elementary Students have been selected to take part in a very generous campaign. I have been contacted by an anonymous donor who would like to purchase gym shoes for each student in the building. This is going to take some coordinating, but all I need families to do is make sure they get a shoe size to me for their child/children by July 26<sup>th</sup>.

I need you to fill out this page and return it to the West Iron County Administration office as soon as possible. Due to the large volume of information, you will not be able to change the shoe size. There can be no exceptions so make sure you make a mistake on the side of too big!

I am overwhelmed by the generosity of this offer. This is a good thing for our Stambaugh Elementary students and our community.

Michelle Thomson		
Student Name	ggsan.	
Shoe Size		